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of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


March 2, 2000


The Chase Texas Foundation

P. O. Box 2558

Houston, Texas 77252-8353

Dear Ms. Gunter:

We at the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum would like to thank you and The Chase Texas Foundation for your generous contribution to the organization.  It is the first contribution we have received from a Foundation and serves not only as a great help toward our goals but also a special recognition or validation which is so necessary to new groups when just starting out.

The plan at this time is to utilize your generous gift to do some repair work on a copy machine which was donated to us.  It will also go a ways in enabling us to realize our goal of an opening target time of June 2000.

Again, we thank you for taking time to explore the possibilities of a new organization as well as your generosity and support.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

